

Inspiring. Nurturing. Learning today...Leading tomorrow. 7 | Tel: (08) 6318 7800 | admin@aranmorecps.wa.edu.au | www.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au

o Brentham Street, LEEDERVILLE WA 6007



Working Together to Transform Community

15 May 2020

This journey of life is filled with such beauty at times. We could all do with slowing down and appreciating that beauty more often. Too often, we allow it to pass us by without recognition.

We do sometimes catch it, though. Sometimes, we realise we are in the presence of beauty and we allow ourselves to freeze time – to stay in that presence. In those moments, we are conscious enough to really experience beauty. While these moments may not come very often, when they do, they can be very emotional.

Try praying for others. Hold close to your heart in prayer all those who do not or cannot see beauty in their lives at this moment.

Working Together to Transform Community

Learning next week is face to face to teaching. Please see the app for further information. We all look forward to returning to regularity.

Year 2 Liturgy is being shared with year 2 families. Thank you to the year 2s for presenting a beautiful prayer time on God's wonderful Creation. Parents and Carers I hope you are able to use the liturgy as some special family time over the weekend.

Thank you to 5G for their very relevant performance assembly. All year levels watched this in their classroom and were very entertained. The assembly will be shared with 5G parents on Seesaw.

Kiss n Ride problems seemed to have improved. Thank you for rethinking your drop-off and pick-up strategy! Courtesy and awareness of others is the key to the safety of students and the rights of our neighbours.

Unwell children at school will be sent home under good health and hygiene practices. This means, children with persistent coughing, signs of fever, shortness of breath, runny noses, tummy upsets, sore throats and headaches, or who are poorly.

Sick of making lunches? Then why not try the delicious offerings of our Canteen! All orders are online. At this time, we are unable to accept cash.

As we are currently unable to open the uniform shop, children are unable to try on items. Orders can be filled, if parents are certain of sizes, as items are unable to be sent home and then returned to school. If your child is short of winter uniform, please do the best you can between sports uniform and academic uniforms.

SCHOOL FEES are due. Families who may need to make adjustments to their payments, are asked to contact me via admin@aranmorecps.edu.au. There is NO need for any family to place themselves in hardship due to school fee commitments

Jonnine Lamborne Principal May love & peace be found here



Subscribe

To stay connected with all the latest news from across the Archdiocese of Perth and beyond.

www.therecord.com.au



WEEKLY STREAMED MASSES FROM THE ARCHDIOCESE OF PERTH

Masses from the Archdiocese of Perth are streamed on the following days, at the following times: Monday - Friday at 12.10 PM Sunday at 11.00 AM

These will be streamed to the Archdiocese of Perth's website, Facebook and YouTube:

- www.perthcatholic.org.au
- www.youtube.com/perthcatholic
- www.facebook.com/perthcatholic

